
Dear Honored Guests:

Thank you so much for joining us on our special day.  We won’t be serving shark �n soup today and we want to share 
with you our reasons why:

 • Every species of shark commonly used in shark fin soup is at risk of extinction.
 • Fins are sliced off of tens of millions of sharks each year, sometimes while they are still alive.  
 • Sharks are vital to the health of marine ecosystems, and their disappearance is compromising the health 
  of our oceans 
 • Shark fin soup is not healthy and may contain heavy metals like mercury and neurotoxins linked to 
  degenerative brain diseases.

We think sharks need to be protected, and are proud to say that we are FINished with FINS.  To learn more about shark 
fin soup please visit www.Sharksavers.org/sharkfinsoup


